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September 2014

Dear Parent/Carer
Coffee Mornings Invitation
We recognise that when your children start school it can provide a great opportunity to meet other parents.  We would like to support this by providing a place and time for you to meet together at our school!  The coffee mornings will be hosted by a member of the reception staff and are an opportunity for you to meet with other parents and chat in a friendly environment.  You are very welcome to bring along younger children and toys will be provided for them to play with under your supervision.

The coffee mornings will take place in the music room where refreshments will be provided by the HSA.

Dates:  Every Wednesday starting from 17th September until the 23rd October. 

Please note that there will be no coffee morning on the morning of 8th October due to Goose Fair.

Time:  9– 10am.

We look forward to seeing you.
Yours faithfully

Miss Leakey and Mr Bowles




















